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MCK Housing to resume normal 
payment schedules 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 10, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The 
Housing Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes 
to advise the community of updates to the payment 
schedules for some of its clients. 
 
Due to the economic impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Housing Unit was able to implement deferred payment 
agreements with a number of clients as a means to assist 
and support community members through a difficult and 
challenging time. However, with many community members 
having now returned to work, the normal payment schedules 
will resume effective immediately. 
 
Letters will be sent to those clients affected. Housing Unit 
staff will follow up with telephone calls to offer assistance or 
additional information. If clients have specific circumstances 
impacting their files, these will be reviewed on a case-by-
case basis. 
 
Should anyone have any questions or concerns, please 
contact the Housing Unit at 450-638-0500. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Davis Montour 
Director of the 
Housing Unit 
Davis.montour@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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